From: Santiago, Enid J. [mailto:Enid.Santiago@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 1:55 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: Price, Ralph M.; Berlin, Steve
Subject: Sponsored Travel 

Good afternoon Ana,
 

This is a follow up email to the General Counsel's trip.  General Counsel Ralph M. Price participated in a meeting of experts to provide input into the draft Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe (OSCE) / Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights (ODIHR) Human Rights Training Guide to Policing Assemblies (Manual and Handbook) on 09-10 December 2014, in Warsaw, Poland.  The OSCE/ODIHR hosted the event and covered airfare expenses, two nights at the Hotel Bristol and provided one lunch and one dinner.  The General Counsel did not accept any honorariums at this event.  

Please let me know if you need anything further.  Thank you and have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!
 

PO Enid J. Santiago
Office of Legal Affairs
